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Dear Study Abroad Student,
Welcome to <Country>! I know you are going to have a wonderful experience studying here.
Did you know wherever you are in the world, YOU  have the right to vote. Voting from abroad by absentee ballot is easy to do, even if the US Midterm Elections in November will be your very first time voting, which is exciting. 
First, go to https://www.votefromabroad.org to complete an application for an overseas absentee ballot. Follow the instructions, then print out the completed form and sign it. Send the signed form to your US election office and verify that they receive it. The Instructions have the contact information you’ll need.
States must send overseas absentee ballots 45 days before an election, either to you online if you provide your email address (recommended) or to a mailing address here in <Country>. Vote the ballot, and return it as instructed before the deadline. It really is that simple!
If you have questions or need help, contact our Voter Help Desk at help@votefromabroad.org.
And if you don’t receive your overseas absentee ballot by October 1, let us know! We’ll  help you secure it in time to vote.
Your vote counts and your first time—like every time hereafter—matters. Please visit us at https://www.votefromabroad.org to get your absentee ballot. And enjoy your time studying in <Country>!
Best,
<Contact Name>
<Title>
<Voting State> voter in <City, Country>
<Email Address>
Vote​from​Abroad✪org
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